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July 18, 2022 
 

Parents and Guardians, 
 

Per Florida Statute 1003.22, all incoming 7th grade students must have an updated immunization 
certificate (DH 680 Form) with the Tdap vaccine on file with the school prior to the start of 
school on August 15, 2022. If your child does not meet school health entry requirements, he/she 
will be excluded from school until the required immunizations and documentation have been 
submitted to the school. 

The district has partnered with the Florida Department of Health – Duval and Health Hero 
Florida to offer a no-cost Tdap vaccine on Saturday, August 13th from 8 – 11 AM, at the 
following locations: 

Alfred Dupont Middle School - Auditorium 

Jean Ribault Middle School – Media Center 

Kernan Middle School - Cafeteria 

Westside Middle School - Cafeteria 

 

**A parent or guardian must be present in order for the student to be vaccinated** 
 

If you are unable to attend the upcoming event, please contact your health care provider or 
schedule an appointment at one of the below Florida Department of Health Clinics: 
 

The Immunization Center  
Located inside Pearl Nutritional Services (WIC) 

5322 North Pearl Street, Jacksonville 32208 
Please call (904) 253-1420 to schedule appointment  

 
South Jacksonville Immunization Center 

3225 University Blvd South. Suite 200, 2nd Floor, Jacksonville 32216 
Please call (904) 253-1140 to schedule appointment  

 
South Jacksonville Family Health 

3225 University Blvd South. Suite 101, Jacksonville 32216 
Please call (904) 253-2555 to schedule appointment  

 
Center for Women and Children at Central Plaza 

515 West 5th Street, Jacksonville 32206 
Please call (904) 253-1080 to schedule appointment  


